
 
BOWER GROVE  

PARENT SUPPORT  
Bower Grove School, Fant Lane, Maidstone, Kent ME16 8NL 

         INVITATION 
To all Parents/Carers of children and young people with 

Special Educational Needs, ASD Conditions 

and any Disability 

 

WELCOME BACK 
We are delighted to welcome you back to our Parent Support 

meetings and workshops. The first talk will take place on 

Friday 25th June 2021. Please see details below. 

 

I hope you will be able to join us. Our meetings are open to all 

parents, carers of families of children with special and 

additional educational needs and open to any other school. 

 

NO NEED TO BOOK 

                    PROGRAMME: SUMMER 2021 
Friday 
25th June 
10.15am-11.40am 

"Holiday Behaviour Tips" 
MATT EVANS, Assistant Headteacher, Bower Grove 

School joins us for a talk; there will be time for questions. 

All welcome to join us. 
                             

 Contact Josephine Cousins: 

  Website:   www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk and select Parent Support 

  Email:      psg.bowergrove@btinternet.com         

  Address:   At top of flyer. (School Phone number: 01622 726773)  

 

http://www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk/
mailto:psg.bowergrove@btinternet.com

